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The contractor has completed all 
remaining required work in the 
main entry canal and in the boat 
slip area adjacent to two 
residences, and the District’s 
engineer has determined that the 
project is complete.  The District 
appreciates your patience 
throughout the dredging process. 

For questions about this project 
please contact Kara Morrison or 
J.T. Gaden, with EHRA 
Engineering, at 713-784-4500. 


